
Clandon Park General Manager to address Parish Council Meeting - 8.00pm Wed 8th July 

Alex Bush the National Trust General manager at Clandon Park and Hatchlands is to address the 

meeting of the Parish Council scheduled for 8.00pm on Wed 8th July in the Village Hall. All interested 

village residents are invited to attend.  

Alex  writes, “I know that everyone has lots of questions about what has happened at Clandon Park, 

and what the future holds.  As such I am going to be coming along to the West Clandon Parish 

Council meeting in the village hall  to give a general update to anyone from the community who 

would like to know more, and to answer questions.  As you can imagine a lot is still up in air, but I 

will answer whatever questions I can.” 

National Trust experts have the unenviable decision of determining whether the house can be 

rebuilt or whether the damage inflicted by the fire render this impractical. We understand that an 

investigation by the fire service has found nothing  untoward as regards fire security at the 18th 

century grade one listed mansion. 

 

 


